
Dear Shareholder: 

The Shee Atiká Board and Staff would like to convey their sincerest condolences for the loss of your loved 
one. 

Attached is a FUNERAL BENEFIT form. The other items needed with this form are as follows: 

• Certified Death Certificate. We understand that you will not receive this right away. We can 
still pay the benefit, but please remit this as soon as you receive it as it will also be needed for as 
settling shares.

• Copy of the invoice from the funeral home or other supplier providing services associated 
with the funeral.

If we are paying your benefit to more than one location then you need to complete a separate funeral benefit 
form for each one. 

If you have any questions or need assistance completing these forms, please contact our office. 
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